Robert Rohrbach
Code Official
Department of Community Development

EX. lo%0
R e

March 6, 1984

RE: Meeting the afternoon of 3/6/84 with Greg Newitt, George Lewis, and
Bob Rohrbach

Dear Mr. Rohrbdach,
You acknowledged at this meeting that all of the documents, referred to
in your letter dated Feb. 23rd, were in my possession but you would not

accept them from me because you feel a certified affidavit from a licensed

engineer verifying the slope is incorrect. You feel I should go outside
my lot lines to the second class shore lines to take the slope measurements.
But your Steep Slope Code, Chapter 17.10 section 17.10.050 (F), says that
the slope is calculated from the ";.. highest point of elevation of the LOT
and the lowest point of elevation of the LOT". I have talked to the engineer-
. ing firm and it appears that with including the second class shore lines I
would still be under 40% slope. When they talk to you tomorrow morning at
8:30 and verify this, I'll be there with the documents so that you can accept
them and tell me when I'l1 get my permit.

I feel that it is unreasonable for you to put me through the time and

expense in order to verify simple things 3 and 4 times. I hope this ends

George Lewis



